
	
  
	
  
	
  

Memory Lane Walk 
 

Langdon Living Landscape invites you to join them in a gentle 
stroll down ‘Memory Lane’. 

Saturday 2nd November 1.30 to 3.30 pm 
Lee Chapel Lane and Green Lane, Langdon Hills 

 

 
 

During the walk you will be able to watch a demonstration of hedge-laying. An 
expert in this traditional country craft will be on hand to teach a group of volunteers 
how to create a stock-proof and wildlife friendly hedge along a section of the Green 
Lane that once ran from St Nicholas Church to One Tree Hill.  
 
Visit the site of the former Lee Chapel Farm on Primrose Hill and walk around the 
farm pond that still remains there.  Although rather overgrown and in a need of a 
little care and attention, this beautiful large pond is one of a number of ponds in the 
area that will undergo revitalisation work during the winter months. 
 
Learn a little about the history of the area and the aims of ‘Langdon Living 
Landscape’.  Information and maps will be supplied on the day. 
 
Meet at the Essex Wildlife Trust car-park in Lee Chapel Lane (From Victoria Ave turn 
left and follow the Lane until you reach the metal farm gate, the car-park is on the 
left) for Sat-Nav use SS16 5PW	
    Warm clothes and stout shoes are recommended. 
       
 
For further information 
Contact Tel: Colin/Nina 01268 411222 
 


